PERMANENT MISSION OF THAILAND
TO THE UNITED NATIONS
357 EAST 52"PSTREET, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10022

No. 56101/57

24 January B.E. 2563 (2020)
Excellency,

I have the honour to inform Your Excellency that the Royal Thai
Government wishes to present a voluntary national review (VNR) at the
2021 high-level political forum on sustainable development (HLPF), to be convened
under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council in July 2021.

In this regard, with reference to the General Assembly resolution 70/1,
I have further the honour to request that the Kingdom of Thailand be inscribed on the
list of countries participating in the VNRs to take place at the abovementioned 2021
HLPF. The Kingdom of Thailand looks forward to sharing its experiences, best
practices and home-grown approaches, as well as successes, challenges and lessons
learnt in the implementation of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development and its
Sustainable Development Goals.

Your confirmation of the receipt of this letter will be highly appreciated.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.
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Vitavas Srivihok
Ambassador and Permanent Representative

Her Excellency Ms. Mona Juul,
President of the Economic and Social Council,
NEW YORK.
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